
9/28/24
Students, Families, and Friends of Cardinal O'Hara,
Please review the following items from the Student Services Office:

New Traffic Flow
In our continuing effort to make our campus safe. We are making changes to our AM traffic
patterns. The safety of our students is our number one priority. Effective immediately vehicles,
not using the inner circle to drop students off in the rear of the building will need to continue to
the front and exit the campus via Eagle Rd. If you are exiting onto Sproul Road you may only
make a right-hand turn. While this may be slightly inconvenient, it will make drop-off more
efficient in the long run. Attached are pictures of the new signage in the rear of the building.

*PLEASE NOTE THAT THE POSTED SPEED LIMIT ON CAMPUS IS 15 MILES PER HOUR
PLEASE FOLLOW AT ALL TIMES*

HEALTH FORMS/SCHOOL FORMS
All students and families are required to sign and complete the digital forms on PowerSchool.
Please log in, go to forms, and submit each document. If you need assistance please contact
Pat Rafferty at prafferty@cohs.com or PStech@archphila-oce.org . Your child can not be
treated in the Nurse’s office, or attend any activity, including clubs, field trips, and sports
teams if they are not filled out by October 2, 2024.

BEFORE/AFTER SCHOOL
Students are welcome to use the school cafeteria before school starting at 7 AM, and after
school until 4:30 PM on most days. They are expected to leave the cafeteria in good condition
and be respectful to the staff members they encounter.

VENDING MACHINES
The new vending machines are a work in progress. Coin vending is problematic. If using a
card please hit the complete button on the bottom of the pin pad. The vending company is
working with Aramark to correct the issues.

THANK YOU
Thank you to the many students who consistently strive to follow the #Lionforlifeculture
introduced on the first day of school. We have many natural leaders and are proud of the
example they give to others each day. As a reward, a lucky student from each lunch period will
be put in a raffle for a chance to get a free lunch if they have a Conduct score of 100 the week
of Progress Reports.
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